Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 9:56 AM
To: 'miag@michigan.gov'
Subject: Urgent- DTE Now Forcefully Installing Smart Meters
Importance: High 

Dear Attorney General Schuette,

 DTE is now  forcefully installing smart/advanced meters without permission on the homes of customers who have refused them throughout the state.  This forceful installation includes the destruction of personal property. 

There are a number of proven serious health problems associated with smart/advanced meters that have been demonstrated in a number of independent scientific studies. There are also significant concerns about privacy and the amount of data that smart meters provide about customers to the utility company. 

I will consider any attempt by DTE to forcibly install a “smart meter” as an act of home invasion and an attack on my person and my property.  I will respond with what I believe is the appropriate level of force. 

I would like your support in immediately taking any action within your power to stop DTE from installing a smart or advanced meter on any home of any resident in their community who does not want them installed until a final ruling has been made on the issue in the state.


I demand an emergency hearing on Representative McMillin's HB-4315 on smart meters due to the current situation between DTE and Michigan residents. I fully support an amended Bill that would protect my right to keep the analog meter - that is the only acceptable opt-out plan.

 Please provide an email and written response to this notification so that I can ensure it has been received.

 

Thank you for your help.

 Northville Resident Name, Address, Phone #

